
BERNESE MOUNTAIN DOG CLUB OF VICTORIA INC. 

 

VETERANS PARADE and NEW CHAMPIONS information 

KCC PARK, WESTERNPORT HWY, SKYE 

Sunday 12th June 2022 at 9am 

 

 

Parade of Veterans – to be held before the BMDCV Championship Show 

The Parade of Veterans is open to all Bernese over the age of 7 years from the date of the parade. Bernese over 

10 years are also referred to as “Grand Veterans”. The Parade is not judged and is an opportunity to recognise 

and celebrate our precious senior Bernese. Please be guided on your dog’s participation by your Veterinarian if 

unsure. Please request a Veteran Parade template (which involves filling out a document including a photo, 

names, DOB, and a brief bio about your Veteran to be published in the Champ Show catalogue) to Sheridan via 

s_a_holmes@hotmail.com no later than Saturday 28th May 2022 referencing “Veterans Parade” and your dog’s 

name in the subject line. Late requests will not be accepted due to the lead time required for ordering rosettes.  

Cost is $5 for members and $10 for non-members.  

Direct deposit available:  

Reference your payment with your “surname/VETERAN”. Please include your reference number and 

amount paid. NAB BSB: 083-758, Account Number: 86696-5487 

All dogs participating in the parade will receive a personalised Rosette. Newcomers to either the Veterans or the 

Grand Veterans parade will also receive a commemorative mug. If your dog is not a newcomer to the parade and 

you wish to purchase a commemorative mug at a cost of $7, please include this information in your email.  

Please note that the Parade and Show will be held outdoors (subject to weather conditions). Please arrive early 

for check-in so you do not miss out on the 9am start time, and please note Covid restrictions current at the time 

including proof of double-vaccination or valid exemption for entry to the grounds. 

 

New Champions – Presented at our after-show presentation 

The Club would also like to acknowledge the achievements of BMDCV members' dogs awarded a previously 

unrecognised title within the last 12 months. A copy of the new title must be submitted no later than Saturday 

28th May 2021. Late requests will not be accepted due to the lead time required for ordering sashes. 

Contact Sheridan via s_a_holmes@hotmail.com – Please use “New Champion request” with your dog’s name in 

the subject line. 

 

This event is subject to change due to inclement weather. 

Please note that the above does not include any postage costs if required. 
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